TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

The undersigned members of the McCarthy Catholic College community consisting of
students, staff and parents wish to draw to your attention our concerns regarding
proposed changes to the guidelines for rural students to become eligible for the

Independent Youth Allowance as outlined in the 2009-2010 budget and urge you to take
these into consideration as a matter of equity and justice.



